
June 1, 2023 

Office Manager Needed! 
As Kathy Garnett has decided to retire, we are on a 

hunt for the next office manager.  Maybe you or 

someone you know might just fit the bill! 

We’re seeking a detail-oriented and personable 

secretary to work in our church office. The ideal 

candidate will bring resourcefulness, organization, 

and excellent communication skills to the role.  

This person should have experience with computers and Microsoft Office. With skills in 

time-management and team collaboration, the secretary will be relied on to help keep our 

church organized and running smoothly.  

Questions? Call 660-885-5597. Resumes can be submitted to office@clintonumc.net 
 

Backyard Bash this Summer! 

Mark your calendars for June 21st from 6-8 PM for 

the first of our 3 Backyard Bashes this summer.  Good 

food, fellowship, and activities for kids and adults.  

This evening activity will be a blast! 

 

 

UMW to Meet Next Friday! 

All ladies are invited to attend the upcoming UMW meeting on 

Friday, June 9th at 9:30 AM in the Back Room.  Our presenter will 

be Trish Meyer and Dori Semler from Gallery 3 Art Shop.  Treats 

will be provided by Peggy Powell and Rosemary Hull.  Join them 

for the fellowship and food next Friday! 
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Monday, June 5th 

8:00 Pickleball 

1:00 Study Club 

5:30 Pickleball 

 

Wednesday, June 7th 

8:00 Pickleball 

8:30 Women’s Bible Study  

6:00 PM Bible Study  

 

Thursday, June 8th 

5:30 Back Room Practice 

 

Friday, June 9th 

8:00 Pickleball 

9:30 UMW 

1-4 PM Friday Fun 

6:30 Movie Night 

 (featuring “The Chosen”) 

Coming Up!   

Clinton United Methodist Church 

601 S. 4th Street, Clinton, MO 64735 

Pastor Monty Stratton—816-808-9595 

Pastor.monty@yahoo.com 

Office—Kathy Garnett—660-885-5597  

office@clintonumc.net 

Family—Emma Anderson—660-351-3577  

emmaandersonumc@gmail.com 

Connections—Jennifer Kiely—660-924-3926              

jenniferkiely@clintonumc.net 

Connect with us! 

Socks and Undies for 

the Back to School Fair! 

The Back To School Fair is coming 

up and they need socks and  

underwear for the kids!  Let’s 

help! 

Get your socks and undies in 

before June 30th—remember, 

leave them in their packages and 

don’t forget we need both 

children and adult sizes! 

Kids—Save the Date! 

Missoula Children’s Theatre will 

present Rapunzel.  Auditions will 

be Monday, July 17th from 

10am—Noon, practice will be all 

week and the play will be 

Saturday, July 22nd at 3:00 pm 

and 5:30 pm.  All kids who have 

completed Kindergarten through 

2023 graduating Seniors are 

welcome to try out!  Who want’s 

to say “Rapunzel, Rapunzel! Let 

down your hair!”? 
Life is a game board. 

Time is your opponent. 

If you procrastinate, you 

will lose the game.  You 

must make a move to be 

victorious. 

- Napoleon Hill 



Prayer Requests 
Gary Judd, Debbie Sieger, 

 Alan Stanley, Ambra,  

Dale Dunn, Bonnie Damschen,  

Dorothy Weston,  

Brenda Hunter, Melvin Dennis 

Olde Glory Days will be  

June 29-July 2nd!   

Get your Olde Glory Days caps at the Chamber office.  T-

shirts and $5 badges too! 

Kids—who’s looking forward to these fun events:? 

• Tractor pull—Friday June 30th—register at 3:00!  

• The 15th Annual FireQuacker 500 at Optimist Creek on 

Friday, June 30th at noon with 3000 ducks being 

dropped in the creek.  It’s a buck a duck!  Purchase at 

Hawthorn Bank or Integrity Floors or the day of the 

event! 

• Watch for the Bubbler—big bubbles and even bubbles 

inside bubbles! 

• The Birdman will show off his trained birds in daily 

shows.  

• Science, Circus Style will have daily shows filled with 

laughter and amazement as science and circus 

combine! 

• And don’t forget the big Parade at 10:00 on July 1st! 
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Something Fun 

Coming Up! 

It will be the battle of the 

radio Morning Shows on 

Saturday, June 10th at 10:00 

AM.  It will be Mornings in the 

Stix against The Morning Mix in a pickleball 

match at the Henry County Fairgrounds.  

100% of the proceeds will be donated to 

the Aimee Kaiser Memorial Scholarship.  

Join them for food, fun and prizes.   

We do not stop playing 

because we grow old.  

We grow old because we 

stop playing. 

-Benjamin Franklin 
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Friday Movies Return! 

After taking a holiday break, we will start 

showing the Chosen Series again at 6:30 

on Friday nights.  Bring a snack and a 

drink to share if you’d like to.  Friends 

will be waiting for you, so don’t miss out! 

Scholarship  

Thank You Note! 

I appreciate your support. I will 

attend Iron Eagle Welding 

Academy in September.  

Sincerely, Phillip Harrison. 

 

 

Sunday Worship Helpers 

Ushers:  Duane & Carolyn Harms 

Greeters: Penny Lindsey & Treva Jones 

Donut helpers:  Peggy Dameron 

Liturgist:  Monty 

Acolytes:  Kolton Womack & Jace Nold 

Worship Music: David Cummings 

Tech Team:  The Himes family 

Flowers on the Altar:  Shelly Humphreys 

 

The groups have 

been formed and 

your group leader 

will be contacting 

your for your first 

dinner date!  Bon 

Appetit! 


